ANR Group Inc

Project Staffing Solutions

March 20, 2013

Angie Copenhaver

President of ANR Group Inc
677 George Washington Way
Richland, WA 99352

SUBIJECT: ANR GROUP INC 2013 SUMMER INTERNSHIP PROGRAM

Dear Internship Applicants,

I’'m sure by now you have all heard about Sequestration and its effect on the federal budget.
Sequestration has directly impacted the Hanford Site resulting in reduced site budgets and workforce.
Due to the cuts in Hanford budget we are anticipating having fewer internship opportunities this year.

However, we still encourage you to apply as there may still be a few internship positions available this
year. If you have already applied we will keep you updated as we receive information from our clients.

Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Thank you,
ANR Group Inc

Angie Copenhaver
President

ANR Group Inc
677 George Washington Way, Richland, WA 99352
Phone 509-946-1725 or 877-709-6706 Fax 509-946-7132
WWw.anrgroupinc.com or www.anrinterns.com




